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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE -  Dr Darren Egberts 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

21 July 2023 

Prayer 
 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son,  

and of the Holy Spirit. Creator God, 

May our time together today bring us closer in  

our appreciation of your steadfast love. 

May we find ourselves at home with each other. 

May we make investments in each other’s lives. 

May we offer empathy, support and warmth  

to each other.  And may the spirit of Mercy be found among 

us  and within us.   Amen 

This week’s prayer is taken from the staff liturgy that began Monday’s Staff Faith Professional Learning Day; it 
reflects the wisdom of our Year 12 students, as they contemplated the nature of love, and what it means to live 
and learn together in a Mercy community. 
 
I encourage all members of the Sacred Heart College community to also hold Louis Mayne-Mills (12C) in your 
thoughts and prayers.  Next week, Louis will join almost 600 pilgrims from the Melbourne Archdiocese who are 
travelling to Europe as part of World Youth Day 2023.  The 16th World Youth Day celebrations will be held in 
Lisbon, Portugal from 2 – 6 August 2023. 
 

Staff Faith Professional Development Day 
 
On Monday, all Sacred Heart College staff came together for a full day focused 
on faith development.  The College was blessed to host Professor John 
Warhurst as the day’s keynote speaker.  Professor Warhurst AO is Emeritus 
Professor of Political Science at the Australian 
National University and recently has played a 
leading role in discussions regarding the 
contemporary Australian Catholic Church.  Staff 
were privileged to hear two presentations on 
the Plenary Council (held in Australia in 2021 – 
2022) and on the Universal Church: Pope 
Francis and Synodality. 
 
 

http://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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Following Professor Warhurst’s presentations, the College 
hosted Haley Marriott who gave a moving presentation on the 
significant work undertaken by McAuley Services for Women 
and Children.  Staff then participated in one of several 
workshops on themes including the Voice Referendum, 
Catherine McAuley and the Mercy tradition, Music, the 
Campaspe River and others. 
 
A particular thanks to a number of staff who joined us for 
Professor Warhurst’s sessions from St Ambrose Primary School, 
Woodend and St Mary’s Primary School, Lancefield. 
 
Semester One Academic Awards 
Congratulations to all students who received an Academic Award this 
morning in our whole school assembly.  Thanks also to Cai Rowland and 
Mila Pereira who introduced the awards and explained the change in 
criteria by which these have been awarded.  Finally, congratulations also to 
those students recognised as Semester One Class Captains. 
 
Year 7 2025 Enrolment Applications 
 

Please find below a short letter we have sent to the newsletters of the six 
Macedon Ranges Parish Primary Schools. 
 

The partnership between parish primary schools and local Catholic 
secondary schools such as Sacred Heart College is an important one.  We 
share the same foundations in faith and recognise parents as first educators 
of children. 
 

I am writing today as you make the fundamentally important decision of 
which secondary school is right for your child.  I am aware that there are 
local independent schools that are asking for early enrolment commitments 
to guarantee places at Year 7.  Given that, it is important to note that the criteria for enrolment at Sacred Heart 
College (and all Catholic secondary schools in the Melbourne Archdiocese) gives priority to students who are 
enrolled in a parish primary school.  Students who have received the sacraments have a higher priority, but we 
expect all students who submit an enrolment application by the closing date (Friday 28 July 2023), and are 
enrolled at a parish primary school, will be offered a place for Year 7 2025. 
 
If you have any questions on this, please contact Mrs Denise Lawrence 
(Sacred Heart College Registrar) on 54211238 or 
dlawrence@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au. 
 
At The Heart Publication 
Please click on this link to our Sacred Heart College publication,  

‘At The Heart’.  This fabulous booklet celebrates the great range of 

student activities that occurred in Semester One. 

 
Yours in Mercy, 
 
Dr Darren Egberts 
Principal 
 
 

mailto:dlawrence@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/uploads/Documents/Newsletter/SHC-At-the-Heart-Newsletter-2023.pdf
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/uploads/Documents/Newsletter/SHC-At-the-Heart-Newsletter-2023.pdf
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Child Safe Week 
 
Last week, Sacred Heart College held Child Safety Week. Having this designated week each year provides the 
opportunity for students, staff and parents to be updated with the current status of Child Safety. Our Victorian 
Child Safe program has now become part of the national program, Child Safety, and as such has expanded to 
include more standards and an evolution of focus. In the original Child Safe, compliance was the major priority, 
however, the second incarnation focuses on building a safe and supportive school culture.  
 
All of our students were sent the Child Safety update as a presentation, which they worked through in class with 
their Homeroom Teacher, and at the end they acknowledged that they have heard this important information. 
Their presentation focused on their right to be safe, at school, at home and in the community, and who they can 
go to or how they can report if abuse is happening to them or someone they know. Staff participated in their 
update, where a workshop identifying current practices that come under Child Safety were happening already in 
the College, as well as brainstorming future ideas and directions we can possibly work on. These ideas will form 
the basis of our future work around Child Safety.  
 
A presentation on Child Safety updates has now been sent to all parents who have access through PAM. Please 
take the time to familiarise yourself with the changes that have taken place and click on the acknowledgement 
that says you have received this information. This along with the student and staff information, forms part of our 
ongoing development of Child Safety awareness through our College Community.  

Fri 28/7 - ENROLMENTS CLOSE FOR YEAR 7  
    2025 
   - NMR Intermediate Netball Finals 
 
Mon 31/7 - Mickleham Year 7 Basketball 
 
Tues 1/8 - PARENT PARTNERSHIP EVENING  
    Jodi Richardson—Moving Teens from 
    Anxiety to Resilience 7:00pm 
   - Lunchtime ACU Presentation and QA 
    Session 1:30pm 
 
Wed 2/8 - Lunchtime RMIT University      
    Presentation  and QA Session 1:30pm 
 
Thur 3/8 - VCM VM Melbourne Zoo Excursion 
   - Yr 7-12 Resilient Youth Survey and  
    Year 12 VTAC follow up Presentation 
   - Period 5  3:35pm to 5:00pm 
   - VTAC Parents Information Evening  
    7:00pm 
 
 

CALENDAR DATES 

Mon 24/7 - Years 7-9 Wheelchair Sports continues in 
    P E Class time  
   - Year 10 Immunisations 
   - Year 8 History Up Close Incursion 
   - Year 11 Tomorrow Man/Woman Incursion 
 
Tues 25/7- NMR Senior Boys Soccer  
   - NMR Year 8 Boys Football 
   - Year 10 2024 (Current Year 9) Subject  
    Selection Information Session P2 
    Year 10 2024 (Current Year 9 Parents)  
    Parents Information Session via Zoom  
    7:00pm 
   - Lunchtime La Trobe Presentation and QA 
    Session 1:30pm 
   - Period 5  3:35pm to 5:00pm 
 
Wed 26/7 - Year 7 History Up Close Incursion 
   - Principal Tour 9:15am  
 
Thu 27/7 - Ensemble Concert Rehearsal 
   - Ensemble Concert 7:00pm 
   - NMR Year 7 Boys Football 

Bereavements  -  Your prayers are asked for the following family who is mourning the passing of a loved one 
recently.  The Clark family on the passing of Alan Reeves, grandfather of Jamie Year 12C. 
 
Our thoughts are with you all at this sad time. 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL -  STUDENT WELLBEING -  Julie Mortimer 

Sacred Heart College is committed to promoting the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.  
Further information about Child Safety at SHCK can be found on the College website. 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/  

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/


4 

 

Introduction to the artwork: ‘Mercy’ by Aimee McCartney 
 

(Taungurung, Wotjobaluk, Wemba Wemba and Boon Wurrung) 
 
It is a pleasure to introduce our new College artwork.  The painting, 
simply titled ‘Mercy’, is the work of artist Aimee McCartney, a 
proud Taungurung, Wotjobaluk, Wemba Wemba & Boon Wurrung 
woman who lives and works on Gunaikurnai Country. 
 
Aimee’s painting offers a representation of Sacred Heart College 
embedded within the surrounding country.  It is a piece that speaks 
to us about the enormity of time, and how the landscape itself 
breathes into life stories of the past, and stories of the future.  As 
well as being a remarkable work in its own right, this painting will 
also form the basis of some new signage for Quambi, which is due 
for completion later this year. 
 
A major focal point of the artwork are the waterways of the 
Campaspe River and Post Office Creek. Together with the 
surrounding waterholes, these nourish and sustain 
the life and spirit of the land, and the communities 
that gather on it.   
 
Framing the image are the mountain ranges for 
which our region is well known.  The mountains, or 
“Ngarraks” in the Taungurung language, are a 
source of knowledge, history and truth.  Their 
contour lines denote layers of wisdom over time 
past, and into time future. 
 
There is much to say about this rich, vibrant and 
deeply spiritual work of art, and we expect that it 
will serve as an ongoing source of conversation and 
inspiration for our community. 
 

DIRECTOR OF FAITH AND MISSION -   Sam Weir 
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 DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - LEARNING & TEACHING -  Debra McNaughton 

Thinking about 2024 …. already! 
Semester Two has just begun, but our school processes are already preparing students for what lies ahead in 
2024. 
 

Last week we ran the Zoom information session for parents/guardians of our current Year 10 students as they 
begin the process of selecting their subjects for VCE. This was well attended, and we thank those who were able 
to participate. It’s a big step for the Year 10s, so the better informed that they are, and those who support them 
are, the greater chance of successful choices. 
 

There is a Zoom evening session coming up on Tuesday 25 July for the parents/guardians of our current Year 9 
students about their options as Year 10s in 2024, so please watch out for that. 
 

Our Year 12s only have about 50 school days left for the year before their exams start (for those in VCE). As they 
learn about the VTAC process for applying for tertiary courses, they should feel well supported by their teachers 
and the careers team who are all looking out for them. 
 

Semester One Awards of  
Academic Achievement 

 
Finally, congratulations to all students who achieved an academic award for their 
efforts in Semester One. Keep in mind that the criteria for these awards were: 
• Substantial growth in learning 
• Determination and perseverance  
• Independence of learning 
Our purpose was to recognise students who give their all, regardless of the final mark that they achieve.  
 

 Year 7 
 

 
 

Charleigh Ager 

Jacob Burnett 

Vincent Caruana 

Archie Devey 

Jarvis Lander 

Isla Munro 

Max S 

Lincoln Soutter 

Matilda Wills 

Sebastian Wozniak 

Year 8 
 

 
 
 
 

Eamon Bowe 

Mason Bray 

Luke Cameron 

Millie Erwin 

Macey Holmes 

Safara Kennedy 

Lucy Killick 

Lachlan Paag 

Natalia Scuteri 

Angus White 
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 Year 9 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Jamie Boyer 

Sophie Dunn 

Hayley Hall 

Jonah Halvarsson 

Zara Hooppell 

Mila Pereira 

Clara Sheridan 

Rohan Singh 

Angus Smith 

Adeeng Yai 

Year 10 

Dylan Bunn 

Mitchell Bosanko 

Darcie Carrucan 

Mary Fox 

Miah Kennedy 

Ngolueth Nyok 

Charlotte Sevior 

Jennifer Sullivan 

Oliver Vandermeer 

Isla Woodberry 

Year 11 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Corey Blade 

Ruby Davidson 

Rory Easton 

Claire Freeman 

Georgia Freeman 

Max Hanegraaf 

Iona Kerry 

Charli Shalders 

Bridie Sutton 

Hana Tsuya 

Year 12 
 
 

 
 

Ruby Carrucan 

Eliza Consiglio 

Kyle Dingle 

Hannah Dwyer 

Noah Morris 

Clair Mustey 

Ulani Robert 

Lili Taylor 

Emily Turner 

Eva Vella 
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PARENT ENGAGEMENT PARTNERSHIP  -  Denise Lawrence, Registrar 

DIRECTOR OF FAITH AND MISSION -   Sam Weir 

Young Mercy Leaders Pilgrimage 2023 
 
Over the past three days, Year 11 students from Mercy schools around Australia have gathered in Melbourne to 
take part in the Young Mercy Leaders Pilgrimage.  Our own 
delegation of students has enjoyed time in conversation with their 
counterparts from Victoria and interstate, as together they have 
deepened their appreciation of the Mercy charism.  We’re looking 
forward to hearing about all of their experiences on the pilgrimage, 
as they share with us the wisdom gained from time in reflection 
about what it means to a young Mercy leader.  Special thanks are 
offered to Mrs Andrea Knight and Mrs Barb Collins for accompanying 
our pilgrims on their journey. 
 



8 

 

SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS  -  Paul Matthews, Head of Senior School 

Subject Selection: 2024 

The 2024 subject selection process is well underway, with Year 11 (2024) selection starting their Subject Advice 
interviews this week. Year 10 (2024) will commence their process Tuesday 25 July. Please refer to the table for a 
summary of the key dates. 

All Subject Selection information will be available via PAM and SeniorSchool@SHC google site. Please refer to the 
table below for key dates for each Year level.  

Please note, students confirm their selections in the Web Preference program require a parent/carer email and a 
student signature. This is a new step in the selection process and one the College has introduced to include  
parents/carers. 

 

Subject Selection Step Year 11 (2024) Year 10 (2024) 

Student Info session Thursday 13 July Tuesday 25 July 

Parent/Carer Info Session Thursday 13 June 
7:00pm via Zoom 

Tuesday 25 July 
7:00pm via Zoom 

Web Preference & Application 
to Accelerate Open 

Wednesday 19 July Monday 21 August 

Careers Interviews Wednesday 26 July to 
Wednesday 9 August 

Thursday 10 August 
to  

Monday 21 August 

Web Preference &  
Application to Accelerate 
CLOSE 

Wednesday  
9 August 

Monday 28 August  
at 3:30pm 

Acceleration decisions sent via 
SIMON 

Friday 18 August Friday 8 September 



9 

 

JUNIOR R E NEWS -  Victoria Mackay, Religious Education Learning Area Leader 

Year 9 Religious Education Students and the Rosary 
 
Last term, Year 9 Religious Education students studied Mary 

the mother of God, as well as the history and significance of 

the Rosary.  

As part of this study, they crafted and prayed their own 

unique one-decade rosary. Pictured here are some of the 

rosary beads crafted by 9D.  

CAMPS INFORMATION — YEAR 9 

UPCOMING YEAR 9 CAMP   -  WEEK 10 THIS TERM 
 

As you are aware, this year the Year 9 Camp will be to an exciting city experience in Sydney! The camp will be 
run by the Urban Challenge Company, a Sydney based company well experienced in offering amazing city  
experiences for young people. 

                The Urban Challenge Company 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Things to Remember: 
 

• Parent Zoom   -  16 August, 5.30pm. (Details and link to follow closer to date) 

• Camp Coordinator – Damien Zanic 

• Student related concerns – Angelica Violante (Year Level Leader) 

• There will be no classes at the College for Year 9 during Camp Week 

 
More information will be sent to Year 9 parents in the coming weeks. 

http://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au
https://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au/
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SHCK has recently welcomed a new Year 12 student for 5 weeks. Louis is joining us 
from our sister school Notre Dame du Roc, and is the son of Emmanuel, the French 
teacher who has been organising the exchange for 10 years. Here is a little 
introduction Louis has written, in both French and English.  
 
Bonjour, je m’appelle Louis Thielin, j’ai 17ans et 18 le 29 septembre. Je suis français et 

j’ai étudié au lycée Notre Dame du Roc à La Roche Sur Yon. J’habite en Vendée, un 

département qui est situé dans la partie Ouest de la France, près de Nantes et La 

Rochelle. J’ai une sœur qui s’appelle Alice et qui a 20 ans et un frère, Antoine qui a 23 

ans. Ils sont tous les deux venus en Australie, comme mon père qui s’appelle 

Emmanuel et qui viens tous les 2 ans. En France, j’aime faire du sport comme le 

tennis, la course à pied et le judo. J’ai aussi la chance d’habiter près de la mer ce 

qui me permet de pratiquer des sports nautiques comme le surf avec mes amis. De 

plus, j’adore voir mes amis et passer du bon temps avec eux. L’année prochaine je vais étudier l’économie pour 

rentrer ensuite dans une école de commerce. Pour cela j’ai besoin de m’appuyer sur un très bon niveau d’anglais 

c’est pour cela que je suis ici pendant 1 mois. Je suis arrivé le dimanche 9 à 18 heures en Australie après avoir 

passé 20 heures dans l’avion. Depuis mon arrivé j’ai pu profiter des paysages offerts par ce pays en faisant 

notamment connaissances avec les kangourous.  

Hello, my name is Louis Thielin, I am 17 years old and 18 on the 29th of September. I am French and I just 

finished my studies at Notre Dame du Roc (French sister school) in La Roche Sur Yon. I live in Vendee, a 

department located in the western part of France, near Nantes and La Rochelle. I have a sister, Alice who is 20 

years old, and one brother, Antoine who is 23 years old. They both came to Australia a few years ago, like my 

dad, Emmanuel, who comes every 2 years. In France I love practicing in sport like tennis, running and judo. I am 

also lucky to live close to the beach, which allows me to do water sport like surfing with my friends. Moreover, I 

love meeting my friends and enjoy spending time with them. Next year, I will study economics, to apply for 

business school later on. For that I need a very good level of English, and it’s for this reason that I am spending a 

month here.  I arrived Sunday 9th at 6pm after 20 hours on the plane. Since my arrival, I have enjoyed the 

beautiful landscapes of this country, and I also got to see kangaroos.  

Expressions of Interest  -  France 2024 
 
After the success of the recent visit from our French sister school, we are  
hoping to resume the SHC biennial study tours to France from 2024. 
 
At this stage, we are seeking expressions of interest from families to gauge the  
viability of a 2024 trip.  The trip would be open to all students studying French in 
Years 10 and 11 in 2024.  Proposed dates are 16 to 30 March 2024.  Initial costings for 
the trip are around $7000 - $7500.  All efforts will be made to keep costs as low as 
possible. 
 
If you are interested in receiving further information, please click here to register your interest.  Please note that 
this will not commit you to the trip, but will allow us to directly communicate with you about upcoming parent 
information sessions. 
 

NEWS FROM  LANGUAGES   -  Cecile Slootjes  

NEWS FROM  LANGUAGES   -  Kim Twilley, Learning Area Leader 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyjay1kREpwVJtDRdn6H71yU5i-Q2g5Wn7stHri-PI9Z8OdA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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The Jarlmadangah 2023 trip was an experience we will never forget. The immersion into an Indigenous  
community was eye-opening. We learned so much about ourselves, our group and about Aboriginal culture.  
 

We started our twelve-day trip in Broome.  We enjoyed watching a beautiful sunset at Cable Beach. The next 
day, we visited the Sisters of St John of God Museum where we learned about the history of education in the 
Western Australia  Aboriginal communities through the help of the Irish nuns and German brothers. Although we 
heard about the tragic stories of the past, we learned how the nuns improved the lives of those living in leprosy 
camps and orphanages. We discovered that the museum plays an important part in assisting people of the 
Stolen Generations to locate their families through the photos collected by the museum.  
 

We then travelled by 4WD to Lombadina where we were able to experience life in an Aboriginal community. 
Lombadina was a different experience to Jarlmadangah because we were just visitors. In Jarlmadangah we were 
part of the community. Our experience at Lombadina was beneficial because it gave us an insight into what 
different communities are like. While we were there we also explored Beagle Bay with its beautiful church with 
the pearl shell decorations. After our stay at Lombadina, we started the drive to Derby. When we arrived we 
visited the prison boab, which has great importance to the communities of the area. After spending a night 
there, we were all excited as we were finally  heading to Jarlmadangah.  On the way, we were fortunate enough 
to explore Tunnel Creek where we saw a beautiful cave which was part of an ocean reef system.  
 

Once we finally arrived in Jarlmadangah we were greeted by the Principal, Miss Wiki. We  experienced a warm 
welcome from the community which included hugs for all of us from Miss Wiki. We stayed in Jarlmadangah for 
five days and enjoyed teaching the children the lessons we had prepared, and creating individual connections 
with each of them. We were fortunate to be taken out to country many times and spent more time with the 
children and community members who shared their stories and wisdom of the land, and broadened our 
understanding of their culture. Many tears were shed when we left Jarlmadangah and drove back to Broome. We 
ended our trip with camel rides at sunset on Cable Beach.  
 
This incredible experience would not have been possible without the hard work of our teachers Mr Webb and 
Ms Tanner. We would like to thank them for looking after us and for organising the trip. We have all come away 
with a deeper understanding of the Nyikina Mangala Community in Jarlmadangah. They shared so much about 
their culture and connection to the land with us. We are all extremely grateful to have had this invaluable 
experience. It has changed our lives and broadened our understanding of Aboriginal culture in Australia. 

NEWS FROM JARLMADANGAH 2023  -  Rose Sud Year 11 

IMG_7871.HEICIMG_7871.HEIC
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 -  Terry Carrick 

Our College Ensembles rehearse weekly and perform several times each year. Participation in the College’s 
Annual Ensemble Concert teaches students the skills of making music with other people, which is a very different 
skillset to simply learning their instrument. After two postponements of our annual Ensemble Concert, it will 
now go ahead on Thursday 27 July 2023.  All performers are required to be at school no later than 6:40pm, 
wearing full College uniform. The concert will commence at 7:00pm, in the Mary Moloney Theatre. All members 
of the wider College community are very welcome to attend. 
 

Throughout the day, all performers will be required to attend a rehearsal in the Theatre to familiarise themselves 
with the performance environment and protocols. Students will be forwarded a copy of this schedule. We look 
forward to seeing you for what is sure to be an excellent concert! 
 

A number of our younger students have been busy performing lately. 
Year 7 musician extraordinaire, Charlie Tracey performed a lengthy set 
of songs at the Trentham Market, accompanied by our College 
Accountant, Mr Tim Walsh. Charlie is a wonderful young singer/
guitarist, and no doubt we’ll see and hear a lot more of her over the 
next few years! 
 

Our Academic Awards Ceremony was made even richer by the musical 
input from year 8 students Inga Foerster (cello) and Ameliah Melville 
(electric bass) who performed unique and cleverly-structured 
arrangements of The Cure’s The Love Cats, and Babumara (a Serbian 
tune). These girls think very differently about their musical creations, 
and are incredibly creative! 

 
 
 
 

 

State Cross Country  -  Damien Zanic 

Congratulations to the students who represented the school in the Vic State Cross Country Championships at 
Yarra Valley Racecourse.  With some significant competition at this level, it was terrific to see all students (boys 
& girls) run so well in the muddy conditions.  It was so exciting to see Tyler Fynch (Year 7) achieving second place 
at this level.  Tyler, Jett and Michael also come second in the teams event for SHC! 

U14 Girls 3km 
Inga Foerster  59th/97 15:24 
Lucy Killick   67th/97 15:45 
 

U15 Girls 3km 
Sarah Fitzpatrick 8th/90 13.53 

12/13 Boys 3km 
Tyler Fynch   2nd/100 11:16 
Michael Brown  29th/100 12:31 
Jett Agar    75th/100 13:16 
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COLLEGE COMMUNICATIONS  -  Tracey Marshall, Office Manager  

PARENT REMINDER  -  SIMON EVERYWHERE APP 
 
Free – SIMON Everywhere – Download the App now… 
The simplest way to use PAM and keep up to date with activity permissions, sick 
passes, absences, and your child’s education is to download the SIMON Everywhere 
App. If you need some help setting this up, please reach out to our Administration 
Team, we would be happy to help you. We want this module to be your one stop 
shop for all things Sacred Heart College. If you have any suggestions, feedback, or 
issues regarding PAM please contact us via email – pam@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au  

Emailing your student’s teacher/s via SIMON Everywhere: 

 

 

 

 
Click on the Home button. 
Then select your students 

name. 

1. 

2. 

 
Select the profile menu, and then 

select Email Staff from the  

drop-down menu. 

mailto:pam@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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3. 

 Select all staff you wish to send your 
email to by clicking on their name. 

  

Note: the list will only include your 
students’ teachers. 

4. 

 
Type your email in the message 
box and when complete select 

Send Message 

Reminder: All student full day & partial day absences, late arrivals and early 
leave passes must be lodged via PAM. 

 

If you are having issues with using the system, please reach out to us on  
 5421 1200 and speak with General Reception or via 

pam@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au 

mailto:pam@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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Student Achievements 

NATIONAL BASKETBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
On 30 June two of our Year 9 students, Sam Haslett 
and Alex Gray, flew to Perth as part of the Victorian 
U16 Boys Country State basketball team to compete in 
the 2023 Footlocker Basketball National 
Championships. This tournament comprised both 
Country and Metropolitan U16 teams from most states 
around Australia in both boys and girls divisions, and 
was effectively a showcase of the best junior basketball 
talent coming down the pipeline.  
 
The boys spent ten days in Perth, playing with and 
against the best U16 basketballers in the country. Both boys played fantastic basketball over eight games 
culminating in fifth place out of thirteen teams. The future is very bright indeed for both these boys. We  
congratulate them for their achievements on the court to date, and wish them 
all the very best for their basketball futures.  
 

Well done Sam and Alex! 

If you would like to 
highlight your  
student’s  
achievements  
outside of school, 
please email: 
newslet-
ter@shckyneton.catho
lic.edu.au 

CAREERS NEWS  -   Karina Wheeler     

Career Tools Website 
 
 
 
 
 
For our latest Careers Newsletter please head to our new Careers Tools website 
at www.shckynetoncareers.com and go to IMPORTANT INFO then careers newsletter! 
 

   

Click here to  
Access the new 

Career Tool  
Website 

mailto:newsletter@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:newsletter@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:newsletter@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
http://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
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2023 UNIVERSITY OPEN DAYS  
 

View PDF for 2023 Open Day details for Victorian  

 

Universities / TAFE and questions to ask. 

 

This is a great resource for students interested in transitioning to higher 

education (Uni/TAFE).  We highly encourage visiting to assist with making 

informed choices about study options after Year 12. 
 

At open days you get to: 

• Explore campuses and facilities. Get a feel for higher education. 

• Speak with current students / lecturers about specific study 
areas, what 

• certain courses are like & what is required to get into them. 
 
 

Things to think about at Open Days: 
 

• If you have to move away from home, where are you going to live? 

• Will you be happier studying in a large city institution, or a smaller / 

rural institution? 

• Are any specific pre-requisites required? Are there any scholarships I 

can apply for? How strong are the links with industry? 

• What employment options are there once the course is completed? 

 

On arrival get a map and visit relevant faculties or schools: 
 

• Walk around the campus and have a good look around, see what 

facilities and services are available. 

• Ask lots of questions! 

• Check out the residential colleges to see what living on campus is 
like. 

 
 

Good luck - find out as much as you can,  

 

The Careers Team 

CAREERS NEWS  -   Karina Wheeler     
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